This week’s theme: Have faith to change the world...and be
humble.

The Bible tells us: Inspirational quote:
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Thought for the week

During Black History month especially, we must remember the struggles and discrimination
that people around the world have faced and still face today in the search for freedom and
equality. Humbling ourselves, by thinking of others more, can help us take action to change
the world and make it a fairer place to live.

This week

This week we have reflected on how we can be humble, thinking of ourselves less; putting others
first. This might mean taking action to make sure we are locking out for those who need lifting up
and would appreciate some kind words.

We had our House Assemblies this week when the House Captains introduced themselves and
gave the history of the house names. We started to think about how we will raise money for each
house charity and launched some inter-house competitions.

During class collective worship we learnt a bit more about Saint Michael and the qualities that he
had and how we can look to him for inspiration when we need a little more courage, or reminding
how to be the very best that we can be.

We are continuing to collect for our Harvest Appeal for Wimborne Food Bank; thank you for the
items that have already been sent into school.

Our Courageous Advocates met to work on our Harvest Appeal and also make a plan of action
for raising money for a project in Yambio in South Sudan.

We pray for humility; that we will put others before ourselves to ensure that we are building each
other up and being the very best that we can be.




